For Distribution to CPs

Stig Abell

From:

Stig Abell

Sent:

17 December 2003 16:57

To:

'hywel.jarman@cambs.pnn.police.uk'

Subject:

Press Complaints Commission

Dear Mr Jarman

I am emailing following a telephone conversation with Tony Taylorson, who provided your email address.

This is in relation to the conclusion of the Soham trial today. Obviously, this will bring pressures on the families of Holly and Jessica. I thought I would write to you - as someone who might represent their interests, or be able best to communicate with those that do - with a note making clear the services that the PCC can offer in these circumstances.

While there has been nothing (as far as I am aware) to suggest that the families have experienced particular difficulties with the press, our services may, of course, prove to be of use at some stage. In particular, we are able to provide round-the-clock assistance should those at the centre of this story feel harassed by press attention. Indeed, if there are any problems outside of office hours, we have a 24-hour emergency line that may be of use: 07669 195539. We also have a leaflet, which can provide further guidance http://www.pcc.org.uk/docs/harassment.doc.

Our comprehensive website - www.pcc.org.uk - contains information about the Code of Practice to which all newspapers and magazines are expected to adhere and details of how to make a complaint if there is an indication that any publication has failed to do so. If you would like any further information, do contact us at the PCC on the following number: 020 7353 1248.

I would be most grateful if you could keep our details on record and make clear to any interested parties that we are on hand to help whenever necessary. Do feel free to give me a call at any time.

Very best

Stephen

Stephen Abell Complaints Officer Press and Parliamentary Officer

Email Disclaimer

IMPORTANT NOTICE - The information contained in this email is confidential and should only be read by those persons to whom it is addressed. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender or the system manager (pcc@pcc.org.uk) and delete the material from your machine.

Press Complaints Commission, 1 Salisbury Square, London EC4Y 8JB Tel: 020 7353 1248 Fax: 020 7353 8355 http://www.pcc.org.uk